REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS PUBLIC NOTICE

The Lake County Board of Commissioners and Lake County Sheriff’s Office is soliciting
qualifications from design professionals interested in providing testing and inspection services for
the Owner’s new Lake County Corrections Facility Project.

Copies of the RFQ are available from the Commissioner’s Office. A Statement of Qualifications
received by a Firm who is not a “Plan Holder of Record” may be deemed non- responsive. A
“Plan Holder of Record” is one who has received the RFQ directly from the Commissioner’s
Office. Please email Jason Boyd, at Jason.Boyd@lakecountyohio.gov, to request a copy of the
RFQ and to be placed on the official plan holders’ list.

Completed qualifications must be submitted as specified in the RFQ, no later than 3:00 p.m. on
Friday, September 13, 2024.

This notice may be viewed on the County website at: https://www.lakecountyohio.gov/ by
selecting the “Departments” drop down, clicking “Commissioner’s Office,” and selecting “Public
Notice” from the table of contents on the left side of the page.




